Dragon, Karen E. (CDC/NIOSH/EID)

From: Wayne Hartman [sambrekay@msn.com]
Sent: Saturday, March 26, 2011 5:20 PM

To: NIOSH Docket Office (CDC)

Subject: DOCKET# 221

Gentlemen,

In regards to Docket# 221, I urge you to review how SCBA approval is done with the air cylinders. We feel
if a DOT approved cylinder is used in the pack, it should be good enough. Being forced to use only the
manufacturers cylinder restricts the ability to have extra air available at scenes where multiple agencies
are operating.

This restriction is like buying a car with Goodyear tires, and then replacing them with Firestone. Does this
void any warranty for the auto manufacturer? Thank you.

Wayne Hartman

Air Unit Officer

Red Bank Fire Dept.
159 South St.

Red Bank, NJ 07701




